
 
 

 
July 22, 2022       Contact: Adam Brandolph 
            412-566-5157 (office) 
            412-770-7150 (mobile) 
            abrandolph@portauthority.org 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (July 22, 2022) - To allow contractors to install ground 
monitoring equipment related to a future construction project, the North Shore 
Connector will be closed from Saturday morning through Tuesday night. 
 
Shuttle buses will operate about every 20 minutes from Gateway Station to both North 
Side and Allegheny stations, however shuttle frequency will depend on employee 
availability. 
 
The light rail system will operate regular service from Gateway Station to the South 
Hills. 
 
Riders attending events on the North Shore should allow for additional travel time. 
 
Riders with questions about service are encouraged to call Pittsburgh Regional Transit 
Customer Service at 412-442-2000. Customer Service representatives are available 
weekdays from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. and weekends from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
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